
EDGERTON FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
MINUTES OF DECEMBER 3, 1992 MEETING 

The Edgerton Fire Protection District met December 3, 1992. 
Meeting was called to order by President Jim Linsley at 7:00 
p.m. Present were Jim Linsley, David Viney, Ron Semrau 
(alternate for Dorothy Gunderson), and Cliff Swann. 

The District reviewed the Kutz Ambulance contract and 
insurance agreement as presented by Scott Moran. It was 
decided to check into a higher liability. 

A Swann/Viney motion was made to sign the Kutz Ambulance 
contract, motion carried 4/0. 

It was decided to hold a joint meeting with the Edgerton Fire 
Protection District and the Edgerton Public Safety Committee 
on December 17, 1992 at 7:00 p.m. Hall Swanstrom with 911 
will attend the meeting also. 

Chief Mark Backes reported that the new station is coming 
along nicely. The tower work would start on or about 
December 7th. 

A Swann/Viney motion carried 4/0 to add five additional 
outlets to the new station. 

Viney/Swann motioned to adjourn, motion passed 4/0. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ron Semrau


